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Holiday Closure

Due to recent weather conditions the
Stone Lake Ice Fishing Bowl has been
tentatively postponed until February
4th. For the safety of all participants
the event will only be held if there is
six inches of ice on Stone Lake. 

The Cassopolis Municipal Complex
will be closed on Monday, February
20th in observance of President's
Day.

February 2nd 6pm Wine 101 @ Holden Green Tavern.
Appetizers provided. $30, tickets available at Holden Green. 
February 3rd-April 28th Cass County Regional Gallery Open
Art Exhibit @ Cass County Administration Building. Sponsored
by Cass Area Artists. 
February 4th 6am-11am Stone Lake Ice Fishing Bowl @ Stone
Lake. Event will only be held if there is 6 inches of ice. $30 to
enter, $1,500 in cash prizes. 
February  11th 8am-11am Love, Crowns & Pancakes @ Central
Cass Fire Station. Pancake and sausage breakfast served by
Miss & Mr Cassopolis and Court. Cost is donation, all proceeds
will go toward float build for the 2023 parade season.
February 11th 10am-1pm Cassopolis Farmers Market 2023
Opening Day @ The Vault. 
February 18th 8pm South of Somewhere band @ Stone Lake
Bar and Grill.
February 25th 9am-2pm Dog Rabies Vaccination Clinic @ Cass
County Animal Control. Rabies and DHLP vaccinations offered,
$25 each. 2023 dog licenses available: $10 for puppy and
altered dogs, $25 for unaltered dogs. CASH ONLY. Call shelter
to sign up: 269-445-3701.

Monday, January 30th will be the last
trash day to have real Christmas
trees picked up by Michiana
Recycling & Disposal.

MSHDA NEP

Another round of Neighborhood Enhancement projects have been
completed! The Neighborhood Enhancement Program (NEP), funded by
the Michigan State Housing Development Authority (MSHDA), provided
funds to improve three homes in the village and contributed to the new
skatepark at Clisbee Park. Home improvement projects included a new
roof, new porches, new siding and gutters. 
Additionally, the village has been awarded $75,000  for the next round!
Half of the funding will be used for a public amenity and half will be used
to continue improving homes in our neighborhoods. Applications for
homeowners will be available in the spring. 


